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My baby brother has been buried in Botany Cemetery since 1966. Under 

the proposed law, he would have already been threatened with eviction 

twice. All his siblings and both his parents are still alive. I expect in 

another 25 years, at least some of his siblings will still be around, for 

another cycle of threatened eviction. It would seem that the people 

proposing this amendment must imagine that grief disappears after 25 

years & those left behind won’t care if their loved one is turfed out of their 

resting place; and won’t worry about where their remains may end up. 

You need to actually speak to people about how this feels. This is an 

abhorrent proposal. 


